
 
 

 

Important Updates for Earning Continuing Education (CE) from CDC 
 

Training and Continuing Education Online (TCEO) has been the primary system that provides access to 
CDC educational activities for continuing education (CE). To improve the learner experience, the CE 
process currently in TCEO is moving to CDC TRAIN. This transition will allow learners to access non-
credit and for-credit educational activities, and track their learning, including CE in one place – CDC 
TRAIN!  

  

CDC TRAIN is a gateway into the TRAIN Learning Network, the most comprehensive catalog of 
shared public health training opportunities. Many CDC-accredited activities are already listed in CDC 
TRAIN, but learners currently use TCEO to complete the CE process. The move to one system improves 
efficiency and makes it easier for learners, CDC staff, and partners to offer and earn CE in one place. 
Individuals planning to earn CE from CDC, should create a CDC TRAIN account, if they do not 
already have one.   

  

Keep in mind the following timeline and dates for this transition.  

• New activities that offer CE from CDC will be listed in CDC TRAIN only beginning January 1, 
2024.   

• Existing activities with CE expiring in 2024 will still be listed in TCEO.   
• Existing activities with CE expiring in 2025 will still be listed in TCEO; however, these courses 

will transition to CDC TRAIN during calendar year 2024.   
• Learners can access and download CE transcripts and certificates in TCEO until the end of 2025.  

  

Instructions will be available on both platforms and a learner support team will be available to answer 
questions.    
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